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Read  
Proverbs 3:1–3.

Pick a verse from this  
week to memorize.

Read  
Psalm 26:3.

Write out the verse you  
are memorizing.

Read  
Hebrews 11:1.

Use the verse you are 
memorizing as a prayer.

Read  
1 Samuel 12:24.

Share the verse you are 
memorizing with a friend 

or family member.

Read  
Psalm 25:10.

Share the verse you  
are memorizing on  

social media.

Read  
Hebrews 10:23.

Discuss what you have 
learned from your  

memory verse this week.

Read  
Psalm 33:4.

Pick a verse from this  
week to memorize.

Read  
Galatians 5:5.

Write out the verse you  
are memorizing.

Read  
Psalm 57:10.

Use the verse you are 
memorizing as a prayer.

Read  
Ephesians 2:8–9.

Share the verse you are  
memorizing with a friend or 

family member.

Read  
Isaiah 25:1.

Share the verse you  
are memorizing on  

social media.

Read  
Romans 10:17.

Discuss what you have 
learned from your  

memory verse this week.

Read  
1 John 1:9.

Pick a verse from this  
week to memorize.

Read  
Psalm 86:15.

Write out the verse you  
are memorizing.

Read  
2 Thessalonians 3:3.

Use the verse you are 
memorizing as a prayer.

Read  
1 Peter 1:8–9.

Share the verse you are 
memorizing with a friend 

or family member.

Read  
1 Corinthians 16:13–14.

Share the verse you  
are memorizing on  

social media.

Read 
Ephesians 6:16.

Discuss what you have 
learned from your  

memory verse this week.

Read  
Psalm 100:5.

Pick a verse from this  
week to memorize.

Read 
James 1:2–3.

Write out the verse you  
are memorizing.

Read  
Lamentations 3:22–24.

Use the verse you are 
memorizing as a prayer.

Read  
Deuteronomy 7:9.

Share the verse you are 
memorizing with a friend 

or family member.

Read 
Romans 5:1.

Share the verse you are 
memorizing on social 

media.

Read  
1 Thessalonians 5:23–24.

Discuss what you have 
learned from your  

memory verse this week.

Read 
Psalm 40:11.

Pick a verse from the next  
week to memorize.
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Read 
Hebrews 11:3.

Discuss what you have 
learned from your  

memory verse this week.
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Read 
2 Corinthians 5:6–7.

Share the verse you are 
memorizing with a friend 

or family member.

Read 
Galatians 2:20.

Write out the verse you  
are memorizing.


